




























DEAR SHEFA (MRS. DOREEN MASGA 
AND MS. TRICIA DELA CRUZ)

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR INFORMATIVE 
PRESENTATION ON SCHOLARSHIP. I’M SURE THAT IT 

ALLEVIATES THE STRESS AND WORRY OF MANY OF MY 
CLASSMATES REGARDING AFFORDING COLLEGE. IT WAS A 
GREAT ONE!  HAVE A GREAT HOLIDAY SEASON WITH YOU 

AND YOUR FAMILY!

SINCERELY,
RAIN




